
A shocking 88.7% of private
pathology workers who
responded to a recent HSU
survey said they felt the
pathology sector “does not value
or respect the work employees
perform”.

It’s time pathology workers are
valued. Get involved by scanning
and signing today and let’s start
changing the sector for
everyone.

YES!
I support
private
pathology
workers!

Tell their employers it's high time to start
showing private pathology workers
respect by adding your name to the
below petition and saying "Yes! I support
private pathology workers!".

Scan the QR and stand up
for private pathology
workers
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